
3 Dec 2018

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,
 
Please can we ask all parents with or without children to NOT walk through the front car park, this is very dangerous as the car park is in constant use.
                                                                       
It’s always busy at Charles Darwin….but it’s beginning to get extra Christmas busy!

This is the last week of after school clubs
         Today we have had a lovely Come & Play Day for potential Reception children for next September.
         Tomorrow is Heartsmark day ~ ask your child about it when they get home.
         Tomorrow we will take our choir to the Lion Salt works; they have practising very well and I know they are looking forward to showing off in the nicest possible way! 
         On Wednesday our Y6 children will enter the “Dragon’s Den” where they will show their electronic designs and make their “pitch” for investment!
         On Thursday Y3 go the Museum of Science and Industry 
         Thursday is also the first Christmas show of the year with Y2 performing “Tinsel and Tea Towels” during the afternoon and after school.
         Friday is then Y5/6 Sportshall Athletics 
 
And finally Friday is also our eagerly anticipated Christmas Fair from 3.30pm -5.50pm. Please support us if you can and if you fancy taking a turn on a stall please chat to Sandra or any other FOTSA member!
If we think it is safe to do so we will take children who are in Darwin’s Den around the fair: obviously school gets very busy so this can only be done in small groups and under strict supervision so it may be a challenge to give them all this opportunity but we will try our best!  

Yours sincerely

Adam Croft
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